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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, November 07, 2014 2:17 PM
To: 'MacLeod, Carryl G'; 'Flora, Travis'
Cc: Coulter, Alexis N; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Chevron 92029; RO2438; Extension Request Approval
Attachments: EXT_RQ_L_2014-10-30.pdf

Carryl and Travis, 
 
Thank you for the October 30, 2014 letter notifying ACEH of delays in permitting the proposed work through the city of 
Oakland.  ACEH is also aware that Oakland has a restriction on street work between approximately November 1 and 
January 1 of a year.  Consequently, it appears reasonable to extend the delivery due date to the proposed date of March 13, 
2015.  Please use this email to document ACEH concurrence.  I will update Geotracker shortly. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


